
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

The 2022-2023 fiscal year audit for Morgan City has been completed.  

 Any interested party may view this audit at the Morgan City Offices at 90 West Young Street, 

or on the City’s website, morgancityut.org. 

To request a copy of the audit contact  

Denise Woods, City Recorder at 801-829-3461. 

 

Published on the City’s website morgancityut.org,  

and the Public Notice Website on March 19, 2024. 

 

Posted on March 19, 2024  

/s/ Denise Woods, City Recorder 


